
FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT  US 50 West 
 

 July 2014 August 2014 

APPENDIX B.  EA AVAILABILITY AND PUBLIC MEETING NOTIFICATION DOCUMENTATION 

   





US 50 West 
Environmental Assessment

Public Meeting
June 30, 2014, 6:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
Pueblo West Library
298 S. Joe Martinez Blvd.

Written comments can be provided from 
June 16 - July 15 in the following ways:
1. At the Public Meeting - comment cards will be provided 

2. Online at www.colorado.info/library/studies/us50ea

3. Mail to CDOT Region 2, c/o Joe Garcia, 905 Erie Ave. 
Pueblo, CO  81002

4. Fax 719-546-5414

CDOT and Federal Highway Administration invite 
you to join us for a Public Meeting for the US 50 
West Environmental Assessment (EA). The EA 
reports on the environmental impacts and 
benefits of the improvements planned for U.S. 
Highway 50 (US 50) between Purcell Blvd. and 
Wills Blvd. and at the US 50/McCulloch Blvd. 
intersection. The project improvements will 
reduce congestion and improve safety on US 50.

The EA will be available for public review and 
your comments will be accepted from June 16 - 
July 15. To view the document, and a list of 
public repositories visit the project website at: 
www.colorado.info/library/studies/us50ea

Please attend the Public Meeting, review 
informational displays, talk with the CDOT 
project team, and provide us your comments.

US 50 West 
Environmental Assessment
Public Meeting

905 Erie Ave | Pueblo, CO 81002

We Want to Hear from You!
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